From: Amy Jenner

Sent: Monday, May 03, 2021 8:06 AM
To: Eleftheriou, Victoria H
Subject: In support of Wabanaki Land and Health

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

I am 100% opposed to the expansion of a waste disposal site at Norrigewock that would accept toxic substances from
other states for profit. Maine lands and waters are not for sale at any price. There is no monetary compensation that
would offset the impact to the health of local people, animals, birds and fish (particularly Atlantic Salmon).

Furthermore, it is morally reprehensible to consider locating a toxic waste site there as the area is a traditional region for
gathering food as well as being a sacred site as the location of the 1724 massacre of Abenaki people by colonial troops.

Thanks for all you do to protect our lands and waters,
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AMY JENNER
M.Ac., DIPL.OM, L.AcC.

ROCKPORT, ME 04856



